PUBLIC HEARING 
BOARD OF EDUCATION
COLUMBUS COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT
Monday, March 25, 2024
The Board of Directors of Columbus Community School District convened a public hearing at 5:42 p.m. on Monday, March 25, 2024, at the Administration Building in Columbus Junction, Iowa. 
Present were, President Carol Zuniga, Vice-president Todd Heck and Directors Dan Heindel and Stacy Storm.  Andy White was absent.  In addition, Superintendent Dr. Michael Volk, Business Manager and Board Secretary Neil Mills and Interpreter Rhonda Zuniga were present. 
Board Meeting
Agenda
Todd Heck moved to approve the agenda.
Seconded by Stacy Storm.
Ayes: Four Nays: none. Carried.

A presentation by Neil Mills on the Proposed Property Tax Levy for Fiscal Year July 1, 2024 – June 30, 2025 was presented.  The district’s current property tax of $10.63759 per $1,000 assessed value is being lower to $10.57940 FY2025.

There were no citizen’s comments.

After some discussion, questions, and answers Dan Heindel moved to adjourn.  
Seconded by Stacy Storm.
Ayes: four. Nays: none.  Carried.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting adjourned at 5:59 p.m.

______________________________				________________________________
Carol Zuniga, School Board President                                                 Neil A. Mills, School Board Secretary
